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A MESSAGE FROM MS HALES THINGS TO CELEBRATE TN THE PAST MONTH:

A MESSAGE FROM QUR CHAIR OF GOVERNORS

Dear Parents and Families,

As we approach the Easter break, | wanted to take a
moment to extend my heartfelt Easter blessings to each
and every one of you. This season serves as a reminder
of hope, renewal, and the beauty of new beginnings.

| am continuously grateful for the sense of community
and unity that defines our school, and the dedication
and resilience of our students, parents, teachers, and
staff.

May this Easter be a time of reflection, reconnection,
and rejuvenation for you and your loved ones. Let us
embrace the joys of this season, cherish the time spent
with family and friends, and look forward to a future
filled with blessings and opportunities.

On behalf of the Governing Body, | wish you a joyful and
blessed Easter.

Warm regards, Selina Boshorin

The South
London
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UPCONING EVENTS 7]

Tuesday 16th April - School reopens for the
summer term
Fri 26th April - Year 1Class Assembly 2:45pm
Tuesday 30th April - Year 5 Ukulele Festival
and Performance at the Queen Elizabeth Hall
on the Southbank
Fri 3rd May - Reception Class Assembly 2:45pm
Mon 6th May - Early May Bank Holiday
Fri 10th May - Year 3 Class Assembly 2:45pm
Wb 13th May - Year 6 SATS exams
Fri 24th May - Year 4 Class Assembly 2:45pm
27th-31st May - Half term holiday
Wb 3rd June - Year 4 Multiplication Check
Wb 10th June - Year 1 Phonics Screening Check
Fri 12th July - PTA Summer Fair
17th/18th July - Year 6 Performance
Thurs 25th July:

« Year 6 Leavers Service 9:30am

 School closes at 2pm for Summer Holidays
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Yesterday we held an AGM for the PTA. Thank you for all
the parents that attended.

We will be organising a number of events over the
coming year with the aim to improve the school
playground. Our summer fair will be held on Friday 12th
July.

We are always looking for volunteers to help raise funds
for the school, money that can be spent on the school
as directed by the parents,

At STGPS we are: At STGPS we are:

A

RESPECTFUL

At STGPS we are:

STGPS School Vision and Values
‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’
ustainability — we are a community that cares for God’s
creation.

ransformation - we are continually growing as individuals.
enerosity — we are generous in our love and care for each other.
erseverance - we always strive to do our best.

tewardship - we care for our resources.

The St GM‘S{;& Book: Swup
Tumetable, from 3.15pm
Mondasy Years R | and, 2L
POK Wednesday Years 3 and b
mp Friday Yeare 5 and. 6

Our book swap was launched lash weekl
for- a- new- one in our book, zone v the halll
We hawe lots of lovely, brand news books to- encourage o

love of reading: See the timetahle for your child's day
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% GARDENING g8

Exciting things are happening in the garden!

On the 20th March we had 7 volunteers come from
the RHS to help us with the Bee Garden. Each class
has also sewn seeds ready to plant in the edible
garden. We have had kale pesto as an option in our
kitchen - made with kale grown in our garden.

Recently we have planted five fruit trees in pots
around the site yesterday the tarmac on the KS2
playground wad cut and three more trees were
planted. We are definitely living out our value of

On Saturday 6th April from 10:30 - 12:00 - Come
and join Pascale and get involved with gardening -
parents are also welcome!

ST GEORGE"S CHURCH

Mother Sarah and the Church community warmly

invites everyone to the following services at St. George'‘s

Church:

e Friday 29th March - 11:00 Good Friday Family
Activity Service

e Sunday 31st March - 10:00 Easter Sunday Service
with Easter Egg Hunt afterwards

e Sunday 21st April - 11:00 Celebrating 200 years of
St. George’s Church with a service and a party
afterwards!

REMINDER:
There will be a free holiday club running at St. George’s
on 8th, 9th, 10th April.
To request a space, please scan the QR code.
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